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University examinations. Once again, College is sympathetic to hardship, any student who anticipates difficulty 
in paying the University Course Fee, or in meeting battels, should arrange to discuss the matter with the 
Bursar before the Friday of Week 1 deadline for payment of battels. Further details of Course Fees can be 
found in the ‘Financial Guide for Undergraduates’. 
In recent years, no new undergraduate at New College has failed to pay the course fee by the deadline of 
Friday, Week 1 in the October Term, except in the few cases where an instalment arrangement was agreed as 
detailed above. For 20
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Special functions  
Student organised dinners and events are generally charged to all the names appearing on the list provided by 
the organiser. If you have a query, 
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